
TO:  House Committee On Judiciary 

  Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Chotzen and Wallen, and members of the Committee 

 

FROM:  Jim Sjulin, 40 Mile Loop Board Member 

  4028 SE Salmon Street 

  Portland, Oreong 97214 

 

Date:  April 22, 2025 

 

I’d like to go on record in support of SB 179.  It is critical to provide immunity for both public and 

private land owners who provide public access for trail users. This is how are trail systems have 

worked for many years, and public trails are critical infrastructure for recreation and 

transportation use. 

Specifically, I ask that you extend the increased level of immunity in Section 1 of the bill to 

private landowners who open their land to the public free of charge. 

I also ask that the bill clarify that trails that serve dual purpose as both recreation and 

transportation facilities are covered under the law. 

Thank you. 


